
 

16 November 2023 

November 16, 2023 

To whom it may concern -  

This letter is to confirm and certify that Flock Group Inc d/b/a Flock Safety (“Flock Safety”) permanently and 
irrevocably deletes all footage associated with Keller, TX every thirty days on a rolling basis, as per the 
contract. 

Should you have any questions regarding Flock Safety’s compliance with the requirements set forth above, 
please feel free to reach out to me directly at mark.smith@flocksafety.com.  Thank you. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mark Smith 
General Counsel 

Cc: Josh Thomas, VP of Policy and Communications 
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